
 
 
 
 
 

CITY OF FLORISSANT 
CITY COUNCIL  

OPEN EXECUTIVE SESSION 
    May 14, 2018 

 
The City Council of the City of Florissant met in open Executive Session on Monday, 

May 14, 2018 at 6:30 pm. in the Council Chambers at 955 rue St. Francois, with President 

Pagano presiding.  On Roll Call the following Council members were present: Siam, Parson, 

Harris, Eagan absent, Jones, Caputa, Schildroth, Henke, Pagano.  Also present was Mayor 

Thomas Schneider, City Clerk Karen Goodwin, City Attorney John Hessel and Judge Dan Boyle. 

 Chuck Barcom from Meridian Waste was present to explain the sale of the waste hauling 

to a private equity group.  He emphasized that he would still be the point of contact and that he 

does not plan on leaving any time soon.  

 Mr. Barcom added that there would be some changes coming and explained some of the 

technology advancements that are planned that will improve service and safety.   

 Councilman Caputa asked where the company was located.   

 Councilman Schildroth asked about Mr. Barcom’s role in the company.  Mr. Barcom 

stated that he reports to Bridgeton every day and handles the municipal contracts and 

acquisitions.   

 Councilman Parson asked about future contracts.  Mr. Barcom responded that he would 

stay with the company through this contract. 

 Mr. Hessel stated that he needed to disclose that he is representing Mr. Barcom in a 

lawsuit not related to the city.   

 Councilman Jones asked about daily operations.   Mr. Barcom explained the process.  He 

discussed the delivery of the new trash cans and stated that they are delivering upon request at 

this time.   

 Mr. Barcom stated that Florissant has a special place in his heart and he would not be as 

successful if not for Florissant.  To that end, if there are problems in Florissant, he wants the 

council to contact him directly so he can get them solved.   

 Mr. Barcom discussed the use of the totes to become fully automated with the pickup.  

He hoped that at some point everyone would use the totes.  He thanked the city council for their 

support.   
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Court Clerks 

 Judge Boyle clarified the request for the additional full time and part time court clerks.  

He stated that the clerks are running at 80 hours of comp time at the moment.  He said that the 

cases are up and they are working with more requirements and the same staff.  They will be 

having court every Wednesday and with the new clerks they will be able to keep up with the 

flow of work.   

  

There being no further business to discuss, Councilman Harris motioned to adjourn, 

seconded by Jones.  Motion carried and the meeting adjourned at 7:01 pm.   

 

 

 
___________________________________ 

       Karen Goodwin 
       City Clerk 


